
Again responsible citizens must defend our rights against irresponsible legislators who want to 

enslave a free people.  SB 797 and SB 868 must not pass.  There are many Democrats in this 

state who own and safely operate firearms.  Sick minded legislators who support these anti-

American agendas can straighten up or get fired!  There are individuals willing to represent us 

who do not owe political favors to Michael Bloomberg. 

 

Trent Kelly 


